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Dec. 16, 2019

Statement from Renton Mayor Denis Law

Re: Boeing 737 MAX 

City of Renton Mayor Denis Law has issued the following statement in response to The Boeing 
Company’s official statement on 737 MAX production.

“The Boeing Company has announced today that they will temporarily suspend production of 
its 737 MAX jets starting in January. We are hopeful this suspension of production will be for a 
limited time to minimize any negative impact to local businesses. We are pleased that affected 
Boeing employees will either continue to work on 737-related projects or will be temporarily 
assigned to other projects in Puget Sound. Hopefully this decision will ease the impact on local 
employees.”
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